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What is good governance?  This 
month we celebrated the Dia-
mond Jubilee of the Queen.  
Her reign reaches the 60th an-
niversary and is still going 
strong.  In China, the Hu Jin 
Tao/Wen Jia Bao leadership is 
due for a review in October.  
For all Lion Clubs and Districts, 
June/July is their annual 
Changeover time. 
 
This year the Lion Clubs Inter-
national Convention is held in 
Busan, Korea from 22 to 26 
June.  The District N5 Changeo-
ver is held on 7 July at the Par-
ramatta Leagues Club.  The Syd-
ney Chinese Lions Changeover is 
scheduled for 11 July at Zilver 
Restaurant.  Not all office-
bearers of the Club will be 
changed though, as many are re-
elected.  Good governance is 
having right-on-time Changeo-
vers and the luxury of the op-
tion of re-appointing the same 
people. 
 
We wish to thank all the mem-
bers of the 2011-12 Board for 
their contribution in help make 
the Club accomplish a fruitful 
year.  At the same time, we wish 
to congratulate all the members 
of the 2012-13 Board for their 
new office.  We encourage each 
and everyone of them to dili-
gently fulfill their elected port-

folios and to enthusiastically 
participate in Club meetings and 
activities. 
 
With the advent of the new Li-
ons year, a new round of annual 
membership fee of $150 per 
member is now due.  Please ei-
ther send a cheque or deposit 
the amount directly to the 
Club’s bank account: A/C # 
197614021, A/C name: The Lions 
Club of Sydney Chinese Inc, 
BSB: 012 071 at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Congratulations are in order to 
Lion Dr. Anthony Cheung, Zone 
Chairman and Past President of 
our Club, on his taking up of the 
elected office of Second Vice 
District Governor of District N5 
from the 1 July 2012.  Bravo!   
 
The other Clubs in or out of the 
District: Sydney Innerwest, 
Sydney Pacific, Sydney North-
west and others will be having 
their respective Changeovers as 
well.  All these we are obliged to 
attend and support.  Fellow Li-
ons please help to support these 
functions by signing up to attend 
some, if not all of them. 
 
The planting project of 500 
trees at the Dundundra Falls 
Reserve has been successfully 
completed.  As previously men-

tioned we have extended the 
deadline for tree subscriptions 
to the end of June 2012.  Fur-
ther support from N5 Lions 
Clubs and individual Lions is 
more than welcome. 
 
The Teal Ribbon Scholarship 
2012 will be presented to the 
winner(s) at the Sydney Chinese 
Lions Changeover Dinner.  So 
fellow Lions, don’t miss out on 
the Sydney Chinese Lions 
Changeover Dinner at Zilver 
Restaurant on Wednesday, 11 
July 2012.  RSVP:  Lion Bill 
Wong at wjw2086@gmail.com or 
mobile 0407 266 896 by 28 

June 2012. 
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Dear Lions, 
 
When I took office at the international convention in Seattle last July I did 
not think that I could ever be more proud to be a Lion. I was mistaken. Over 
the past year all that you have accomplished to make our world a better 
place has inspired me and made me prouder than ever. 
 
I would say that it borders on the miraculous! 
 
I have always believed that Lions can change the world but this year we did 
so literally. By planting more than 9.7 million trees we have changed the 
very face of and altered - for the better - the basic processes that sustain 
and renew all life on Earth. 

 

A single tree can absorb as much as 48 pounds of carbon dioxide each 
year and produce enough oxygen to support two human beings. At maturi-
ty, the trees planted by Lions will be removing more than 20,000 tons of 
carbon dioxide and adding enough oxygen to the atmosphere to support 
almost 17 million people! 

 

We have succeeded in keeping more members within our organization and 
I believe that following the My Club, My Family guidelines has helped keep more of them engaged and 
enthusiastic about their service to others. I have met with more than 10,000 club presidents and seen 
countless clubs working hard for their communities but also having fun, creating friendships and 
strengthening the bonds among family members. 

 

I think of Lions Clubs International as the world's biggest family and I hope that the spirit of family unity 
will be a defining trait of our organization for years to come. Please do all you can to make it so. 

 

I began my year as international president by declaring what I believed. I believed in you and I believed 
that Lions working together with passion, persistence and creativity could achieve what others believed 
impossible. I leave the presidency feeling confident that "we" believe those things, both as individual 
Lions and as an organization. The successes of the past 12 months have proved it. 

 

It is because of your hard work, perseverance and innovative thinking that we have made the 
'impossible' possible, and I appreciate all of it. Thank you for all you have done and for the gifts you 
have given to all humanity. Let's keep up the spirit; we still have a few more weeks to work together.  
 
I hope to see as many of you as possible at the international convention in Busan. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Wing-Kun Tam 
International President 2011-2012 
 

Sydney Chinese Lions are privileged and honoured to have inducted  
International President Wing-Kun Tam as Associate Member on 26 June 2010 
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Message from the Chairperson of  

Lions Clubs International Foundation 

Dear Lions, 
 
I am amazed and proud of all that Lions Clubs International Foundation has accomplished this 
past year with your help. The clubs and projects that Judy and I had an opportunity to visit 
while I was Chairperson showed us just how much our Foundation gives hope and needed 
services to people around the world.  
 
Through our commitment to help eliminate measles, Lions and LCIF are responding to the 
challenge set forth by the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation to raise US$10 million. By now, you 
should know the impact a single vaccine can have for a child - it can save the child's life and 
prevent serious complications that come with measles for just US$1. 
 
I thank our generous donors who have contributed to the One Shot, One Life: Lions Measles 
Initiative. As the year ends, there is still work to be done to meet the Gates Foundation's chal-
lenge grant. In the upcoming Lion's year, I urge everyone to make a donation or hold a fund-
raiser for measles. We can help save 157 million children alongside our partners. What an ac-
complishment that will be! 
 
Our other programs also have a significant impact around the world. As LCIF's flagship youth 
program, Lions Quest not only added new countries this year, teaching even more students 
positive life skills; it also gained new partnerships, like the United Nations Office on Drugs and 
Crime, and tested new programs, like Out-of-School Time.  
 
Our SightFirst program expanded its reach through SightFirst China Action III, now addressing 
issues like eliminating blinding trachoma and improving low vision services. LCIF also contin-
ues important sight saving work with partners like Bausch + Lomb, Johnson & Johnson and 
the World Health Organization. With these partners, we work to combat childhood blindness. 
 
The Foundation's disaster relief efforts show that Lions not only respond to immediate emer-
gencies, but are also there as long as it takes to help give disaster victims their lives back: a 
new nursing school was completed in Haiti two years after an earthquake; a new school was 
built in Louisiana, USA, seven years after a hurricane; and needed relief continues to be pro-
vided in places like Japan one year after an earthquake and tsunami, and in Thailand after se-
vere flooding. 
 
It has been an honor to serve as your Foundation's Chairperson, and as a Lion. I thank you all 
for your support. 
 
Serving together today for a better tomorrow, 
 
Sid Scruggs III 
Chairperson 
Lions Club International Foundation 
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International 2nd Vice 
President Joe Preston 

Inducted as  
Associate Member of  

Sydney Chinese Lions 

 

At the 95th Lions Clubs International Convention at Busan in June 2012, Sydney Chinese 
Lions have the honor and privilege of inducting International Second Vice President as 

their sixth Associate Member. The Induction Ceremony was conducted at a joint meeting 
of Sydney Chinese Lions and their Twin Club, San Francisco Chinatown Lions. Lion 

Preston was invited to the meeting as a Guest of Honor.  Other Guests of Honor included 
Mrs Joni Preston and PID John Walker of Arizona. 

 

To date, Sydney Chinese Lions have 6 Associate Members.  They include International 
President Wayne Madden, Immediate Past International President Wing-Kun Tam, 

International First Vice President Barry Palmer, International Second Vice President Joe 
Preston, Past International President Sid Scruggs III and PID Tapani Rhako of Finland. 







We Serve 

Upcoming Events 

P.O. Box K422 
Haymarket NSW 2000 

 

www.sydneychineselions.org.au 

The Lions Club of Sydney Chinese Inc. is a member of Lions 
Clubs International, an international non profit community ser-
vice organization, upholding a common motto "WE 
SERVE".  Today, there are Lions clubs in 206 countries and 
geographical areas all over the world.  In District 201N5, which 
covers the Sydney area and Norfolk Island, there are some 76 
clubs with around 1,750 members.  Amongst these, there are 
around 7 Chinese-based clubs.  Sydney Chinese Lions is the 
first of these Chinese-based clubs chartered in April 1995. 
 

Over the past sixteen years, under the leadership of President 
Mei Cheng, Past. President Dr Anthony Cheung and other Past 
Presidents, in conjunction with the relentless effort of its 
members, and on top of all these, the generous donations and 
sponsorships received from the community, the club has donat-
ed over $500,000 to a number of charities including Lions 
Clubs International Foundation, the Royal Flying Doctor Service 
of Australia, St John (NSW), the Australian Red Cross, Care-
Flight, the Sir David Martin Foundation, the Fred Hollows 
Foundation, Westmead and Concord Hospitals, the Children's 
Mobility (Hart Walker) Foundation and the Elderly Australian 
Chinese Homes.  Thousands have reaped the benefits.  The club 
is also mindful of encouraging young adults to participate in 
humanitarian services, hence, between 2003 and 2011, it has 
been offering its humanitarian scholarships.  In 2009, they set 
up the Sydney Chinese Lions Teal Ribbon Scholars Scheme to 
promote and facilitate experience sharing between medical 
doctors and medical personnel of the People’s Republic of China 
and Australia.  

The Lions Club of 
Sydney Chinese Inc. 

Visit us at our Award Winning Website  
www.sydneychineselions.org.au  

Function Venue/ Dress Code Date & Time 
Cost per 
person 

District Changeover 
 
LCI District 201N5 

Parramatta Leagues Club Saturday 
7 July 2012 
 
7:00 for 7:30pm 
 

$50 per 
person 

Sydney Chinese Lions Changeover 2012 
(Club Meeting on Wednesday, 4 July 
cancelled) 
 
Sydney Chinese Lions 

Zilver Restaurant 
Chinatown 

Wednesday 
11 July 2012 
 
7:00 for 7:30pm 
 
 

$50 per  
person 

August Members Meeting 
 
Sydney Chinese Lions 

Zilver Restaurant 
Chinatown 

Wednesday 
1 August 2012 

$30 per 
person 

District N5 Convention 
 
LCI District 201N5 

Lithgow  November 2012 Free Regis-
tration 
 
Travelling, 
etc, extra 


